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NEHA’s resources to support the recommendations of the Foundation’s report 

1. Regarding the US Food Safety System Structure

• A new Foods Advisory Committee, at the Commissioner-level, should be established to 
strengthen external input to Human Foods Program activities.
[Recommendation/Structure6]

Our Association represents the second largest workforce in public health – the environmental 
health workforce, making it the largest single workforce performing food safety in this nation. 
NEHA’s membership represent the state, local, tribal and territorial (SLTT) food safety officials. 
SLTT officials implement most food safety inspections, throughout the human and animal food 
regulatory sphere. Most 
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SLTT environmental health programs carried out by Registered Environmental Health 
Specialist/Registered Sanitarians (REHS/RS), as well as other credentialed personnel, serve to 

https://www.neha.org/jeh
https://www.neha.org/aec
https://www.neha.org/aec


Page 4 

environmental health practitioners, providing FDA access to thousands involved in the food safety 
workforce. 

Finally, as noted above, we have the staff, resources and ability to perform research to gather 
data and analyze measures to improve the efficiency and effectiveness of the food safety 
workforce. 

3. Financial
• FDA should give the highest priority to the formulation of an appropriations strategy that 

begins with a well-defined agenda and a clear case for why increased Program funding is 
necessary. [Recommendation/Resources6]

• In addition, while the Panel recognizes that prior efforts have been unsuccessful, F
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